Firchow, Kevin

From: ' “Sullivan, William
‘Sent: Thursday, October 23, 2014 7:58 AM
To: FII'ChOW Kevm

Cc: : A

Subject: RE Steensland Plans & Willy

Matt,

" Here is Fire’s comments.

Due to the relocation of the structure and the change of use to a 3-unit MGO 34.02, I1BC 903.2.8, IBC 907.2.9, requires
the installation of an automatic fire sprinkler and fire alarm system. '

Bill

Bill Sullivan

Fire Protection Engineer

City of Madison Fire Department
30 W. Mifflin Street, 9th Hoor
Madison, Wi 53703

608.261.9658 (Phone)
wsullivan@cityofmadison.com
www.madisonfire.org

From: Firchow, Kevin

Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2014 9:48 AM
To: Sullivan, William

Subject: FW: Steensland Plans & Wllly

Bill —

" Did you have a report for 312 Wisconsin?

From: Matthew Aro [mailto S leE
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2014 9 45 AM
To: Firchow, Kevin

Subject: RE: Steensland Plans & Willy

MPFD send in their report yet?

From: Firchow, Kevin [mailto:KFirchow@cityofmadison.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2014 9:44 AM '
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